COPY OF AIR LETTER

LLOYD 5 REGISTER: QF SIIPPING

=1, Kenchurch Street, London, E.C.3
Classn. (H) 10th December, 1957.
Dear Sirs,

8.8« "AI SOKULA",

With reference to my letter of the 30th October,
I shall be glad if you will kindly let me know what
arrangements have been made for the Special Survey
to be held and for the wasted deck plating in way of
accommodation alleyway to be renewed and the chain
cable to be ranged, gauged and placed in accordance
with Rule requirements as may be found necessary.

I shall also be glad to learn what arrangements
are being made for the Steampipe Survey, due September
last, to be held.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

Messrs. Morris Hedstrom Ltd.,
Lloyd's Agents,
SUVA, Fiji.
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